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Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 12, 2012 at 8:18 AM
To: Dave Weinert <davew@kirkwoodcompanies.com>
Cc: Scott Kerr <scottk@kirkwoodcompanies.com>, Brian Meidinger <brianm@kirkwoodcompanies.com>, OGCC
EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Dave,

COGCC has assigned spill tracking #2231349 to the stockpile of oily waste located at the Rudnik Tank Battery
generated from maintenance activity.  Please reference the spill tracking # when you submit the Form 27.  Thank
you for providing the update on the Linker wells and plan to close the pits and remediate the soil at the Rudnik.
 Sincerely,

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone:  303-637-7178
Fax:      303-637-7179
Cell:      303-877-9964

Cc. Spill #2231349 - Correspondence

On Tue, Dec 11, 2012 at 9:03 AM, Dave Weinert <davew@kirkwoodcompanies.com> wrote:

John;

 

Just to let you know, we have decided to plug and abandon both Linker wells.  We will be closing the pits and
the location.

 

I am meeting next Tuesday with two possible remediation contractors at the Linker location.  We will then
choose one of the contractors and I will file the Form 27 so we can begin remediation work.  Whichever method
we choose for the Linker, we will also use to remediate the Rudnik soil pile and any contamination from the
Rudnik skim pit.  Once we have chosen a remediation method and contractor (in the next two weeks) I will file
Form 27’s for both of those projects.

 

Dave

 

Dave Weinert

HSE Coordinator
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Wesco Operating, Inc.

120 South Durbin Street

P. O. Box 1650
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